
 
 

Message from Dane Lloyd, M.P. 
 

Falun Dafa Association of Edmonton 
Shen Yun Performing Arts (2025) 

 

I extend my greetings to the Falun Dafa Association of Edmonton and 
congratulations on the return of its presentation, in partnership with the Falun 
Dafa Association of Canada, of Shen Yun Performing Arts. 

The themes of compassion, courage, and hope that define Shen Yun’s celebration of 
ancient Chinese wisdom reflect values cherished by Canadians. In a time of 
uncertainty and rapid cultural change, Shen Yun offers a breathtaking portrayal of 
tradition, beauty, poetry, freedom, and imagination. I am delighted to see the 
vibrancy and inspiration it brings to Edmonton. 

Now more than ever, Canadians seek wisdom and inspiration, and I commend 
Shen Yun for providing both. Best wishes for a successful and memorable Shen Yun 
Performing Arts season in Edmonton and Canada in 2025. 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 

Dane Lloyd, M.P. 
Sturgeon River-Parkland 

 


